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Matt Martin

From: Carol Jenkins
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 12:47 PM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Us

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI…. 
 
Carol Jenkins 
Planning Technician II 
City of Sisters | Community Development Dept. 
PO Box 39 | 520 E. Cascade Ave., Sisters, OR 97759 
Direct: 541-323-5207 | City Hall: 541-549-6022 
cjenkins@ci.sisters.or.us  |  www.ci.sisters.or.us 
  

 
  
This email is public record of the City of Sisters and is subject to public inspecƟon unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon 
Public Records Law.  This email is also subject to the City’s Public Records RetenƟon Schedule. 
 

From: Rebecca Green <rgreen@ci.sisters.or.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 11:28 AM 
To: Carol Jenkins <cjenkins@ci.sisters.or.us> 
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Us 
 
Hi Carol 
 
I’m considering this a submission to PC – do you agree?  
 
Thanks, 
 
Rebecca Green 
Deputy Recorder/Communications Coordinator 
City of Sisters | City Manager’s OƯice 
PO Box 39 | 520 E. Cascade Avenue, Sisters OR 97759 
Direct: 541-323-5206 | City Hall: 541- 549-6022 
rgreen@ci.sisters.or.us | www.ci.sisters.or.us 
 

   
 
This email is public record of the City of Sisters and is subject to public inspection unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public 
Records Law.  This email is also subject to the City’s Public Records Retention Schedule. 
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From: City of Sisters Oregon <sisters-or@municodeweb.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 11:00 AM 
To: Rebecca Green <rgreen@ci.sisters.or.us> 
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us 
 

Submitted on Thursday, May 16, 2024 - 10:59am 

Submitted by anonymous user: 66.222.15.198 

Submitted values are: 

First Name Deb  

Last Name Barnes  

Email debjimbarnes@gmail.com  

Feedback/Comments  

Please do not allow the "Boutique" RV park on to the Conklin property. 

There are such lovely neighborhoods around it. 

We just should not commercialize it w/ RV's, no matter how "high end" they are. These sorts of places should be 

away from residential like the one by Rodeo Grounds and across highway 20 from Sisters Athletic Club. 

Thank you for your work for the citizens of Sisters. 

Would you like a staff member to contact you? No  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.ci.sisters.or.us/node/7/submission/4109 

 


